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Request for DC Fast Chargers on Highway 1 

I like to drive up Highway 1 from San Francisco to Fort Bragg, but there are zero DC 
fast charges for 204 miles between SF and Garberville. There are very few public level 

2 chargers along this route, and delaying a road trip to add 25 miles/hr. is inconvenient.  
 
Jenner, Gualala and Mendocino seem like logical choices for level 3 charging stations. I 

do see quite a few electric cars on my PCH drives, and I'm sure there would be more if 
charging was practical en route.  

 
Thank you,  
Paul Vesper 


